
 

     
            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

   

     

   

   

 

   

  

     

 

     

    

  

  

 

     

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern, 

I am delighted to write this letter on behalf of a great non-profit organization, Oceanview Baptist 

Church, which focuses on helping people follow Jesus and to take their next step on their journey of 

faith. At Oceanview Baptist Church, you will find yourself surrounded by a community of people just like 

you, offering support and encouragement. 

At Oceanview Baptist Church, you will experience how it feels to truly belong. They are committed to 

fostering a dynamic environment for authentic worship and effective communication. Their inspiring 

leaders, musicians, and vocalists create a powerful atmosphere of faith and belonging. 

Oceanview Baptist Church has a great group of leaders and volunteers. They offer engaging and 

educational programs through preschool through the teenage years, as well as impactful local and 

global outreach initiatives. Everyone involved demonstrates love and gratitude towards both the church 

community and those outside of it. 

It is with great pleasure that I recommend Oceanview Baptist Church to anyone on their journey of faith. 

Oceanview’s community, transformative programming, and meaningful initiatives create a positive and 

lasting impact in the lives around them. 

Sincerely, 

Tim Fletcher 

Strategic Partner 

Schooley Mitchell 

6005 Tramonto Street, Myrtle Beach, South Carolina 29572 http://www.schooleymitchell.com/tfletcher 
Main 843-913-8185  Fax 843-329-6768 Email tim.fletcher@schooleymitchell.com 

mailto:tim.fletcher@schooleymitchell.com
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